TVES to be part of Guinness
world record attempt

Students at Tahoe Valley Elementary School are going to be a
part of a world record jumping jack attempt Tuesday.

The entire school will be on the field at 12:30pm to be a part
of it.

First lady Michelle Obama kicks it off in front of the White
House.

If enough people are certified, the South Lake Tahoe school
will be a part of an official Guinness Book of World Records
record.

For more information, go online.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/10/tves-to-be-part-of-guinness-world-record-attempt/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/10/tves-to-be-part-of-guinness-world-record-attempt/
http://kidsblogs.nationalgeographic.com/letsjump/

